
 

  Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

                                            

Effective Saturday, July 1, 2023 
Modifications to Route C CountryExpress! 

Route C will be re-routed in Kapolei to serve the  
East Kapolei and UH West Oahu Rail Stations.  
The remainder of the route will be unchanged. 

 

Route C new service areas: 
• Wakea St 
• Rail Stations along Kualakai Pkwy 
• Kapolei Pkwy (bet. Wakea St – Kualakai Pkwy) 

Route C discontinued areas: 
• Kapolei Pkwy (bet. Kalaeloa Blvd – Kamokila Blvd) 
• Kamokila Blvd 
• Haumea St 
• Makakilo Dr 

 
 

 

For maps and information, scan here:  
 
 
 
 

For comments/questions: Contact the DTS at 808-768-8372 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 
For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call 808-848-5555 (press 2). 


